
From: Deborah Willcocks
Sent: 2/03/2025 6:50:12 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Reject application for McDonalds at Manly Vale

To even consider placing a McDonalds or any similar restaurant in Roseberry Street near
Kenneth Road is crazy. The traffic there is already horrendous. Reject this application.

--
Deborah Willcocks




